Department of Economics
Duliajan College

Notice

28/07/2022
It is a general notice for the B.A. 1st semester honours students that an Induction Programme is going to be held on 2nd August, 2022 at 10 a.m. in the department of Economics. The objective of the program is to make the students familiar with the department and the course curriculum as well. Dr. Lokesh Boro, Associate Professor, DCB Girls’ College, Jorhat is being invited as resource person to address the students. It is mandatory for all the students to attend the program without fail.
